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12th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 2 Children 

 

As part of Year 2’s topic, Disney, we have organised a trip to the cinema in Castleford to see Toy Story 4 on 

Friday 12th July. 
 

The children will have their own screen and we will be providing the children with a snack box. We will be 

leaving school at 9am and returning back to school for lunchtime. 

 

There is no transport charge for this trip, the only cost is £5.40 this voluntary contribution covers the cost of 

the ticket to see the film. 

.  

Please complete the slip below and return to school by 5th July 2019. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 2 Staff 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I wish my child     …………………………….…………..  Class ………….… to take part in the trip to the 

cinema on Friday 12th July and enclose a voluntary contribution of £5.40. 

 

 

Signed …………………………………….. Parent/Carer  Date …………………….. 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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